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General Secretariat (SG) 
 

 Geneva, 15 November 2021 

  
Ref:  Addendum 1 to CL-21/47  

To ITU Member States, Sector Members, 
Associates and Academia 

Contact: Isabelle Lucas   
Telephone: +41 22 730 5056  
E-mail: isabelle.lucas@itu.int   
   

 

Subject: Follow-up to call for hosting physical ITU meetings during the construction of the new ITU 
headquarters (2023-2026) 

Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
Following the call for hosting ITU meetings during the new ITU headquarter construction outlined in circular 
letter CL21/47, we would like to thank members who have already expressed an interest in taking up this 
opportunity. 
 
To enable us to start the discussions and preparations for the selection process in a timely manner, we would 
appreciate receiving any additional expressions of interest and detailed proposals by 30 November 2021. 
 
Thank you once more for your support and consideration in this important matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

(signed) 

Houlin ZHAO 
Secretary-General 
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